
 

 

 
 
 
Monday 12th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Please find below information regarding the flu vaccination. 
  
This year we will be continuing with the e-consent for the Flu vaccinations. The Flu nasal 
spray will be offered to all children in Reception, Year 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6. 

The date for the immunisation session is Tuesday 18 October 2022. 

To complete the consent form for your child to receive the flu vaccination, click the link 
below. One form for each child. 

https://www.derbyshireandcityimms.co.uk/Forms/Flu   

School name: Harpur Hill Primary School 

School code: DD112523 

Date in school: 18 October 2022 

Flu Information Leaflet 

www.derbyshirefamilyhealthservice.nhs.uk 

Kind regards, 

Rebecca Venables 

School Business Officer 

 

https://www.derbyshireandcityimms.co.uk/Forms/Flu
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1087835/UKHSA-12388-protecting-your-child-against-flu-2022-2023.pdf
https://www.derbyshirefamilyhealthservice.nhs.uk/our-services/5-10-years/school-age-immunisations

